
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College, career, community ready and prepared to compete in a 

global economy:  

The Alternative Education students and staff had a very successful 

Instructional Rounds this past week.  I want to thank Mrs. Swanson, 

Mrs. Trevino, Mrs. Castillo, Mrs. Stuart, and Mr. Perez for their 

assistance with increasing academic achievement for Alternative 

Education students.  Finally, I want to thank the great staff and stu-

dents for their work.  Great Job Panthers! 

Upcoming Events: 

10-22 Professional Development Day 

10-23 1st Quarter Data Review 

10-23  Report Card Night  

10-24 SAEC Leadership Meeting 

 

New Beginnings and a 

Fresh Start 

10-18-19 

Creative and Quality Producers: 

The Lovell Panthers volleyball concluded the season 

with an undefeated season and league championship 

this Year.  I want to congratulate the team and Mr. 

Hosler for a great season.  Lovell High students 

practice every lunch and after school on improving  

their volleyball skills.  Way to go Panthers  on your 

three year reign as league champs! 

Lovell High Students playing volleyball at 

lunch 

Lovell High Panthers League Champs 2019 


